| am a 3rd generation boater on the lovely Willamette River, with the 4th generation of boaters on my boat and | oppose this bill.
Passing this bill will end the 50plus years of boating for my family. Not only will it end our families and all the other families fun and
tradition but also put a huge impact into the oregon economy. Everything from purchasing of $100k boats, fuel, tags/stickers on
boats and trailer and parking passes at local parks that help pay for ramps, docks, landscape, environmental clean up, etc. If this bill
was to pass, it would make all the boats move to one designated area. That would cause severe congestion and danger.



